Whether the collection should be organized by control topics and include a navigation document for the site

Whether the collection is at a point to be actively advertised.

Action items:

Dr. Von Lehmen stated he would check with the university web team to see what changes they could make in the repository at this time and report back to the subcommittee. Mr. Rauschecker asked the members to look at the site and let him know if it was ready to be advertised. He also suggested that the subcommittee confer with the Public and Community Outreach Committee (PACO) to see what strategies they might have in mind. Dr. von Lehmen indicated that he would raise that question at PACO's next meeting.

Mr. Abeles and Mr. Draffin stated that they had many resources to share about the energy sector in particular and would be willing to share them with Mr. O'Donnell for the collection. Dr. von Lehmen said that he would connect the three via email.

NextGen 911

Mr. Cunningham and Josh Jack provided the following overview: ety 20 >>aMr and AT4 (mT orD [(MMo

Mr. House asked whether the Cybersecurity Committee was addressing DDOS attacks. He noted that adding the capacity for text messaging that could carry pictures or videos expands the threat surface and could create the opportunity for congesting the network and slowing or interrupting 911 service. A DDOS attack could be automated. SMS spoofing would make traffic validation difficult. Mr. Cunningham and Mr. Jack indicated that they were sure this issue was being addressed.

NSA Fellow Report-out

Ms. Corcoran shared her workplan for her project for the Council Mrtwmtw

He asked if there was further business. There being none the meeting was adjourned at 12:00 pm.

[Note: These minutes were approved at the 04 October 2021 meeting of the subcommittee.]